POLICE ORDER No. 134

1‘; ?232“‘?15;, It has come to notice that a large. number of non-F.LR. cases remain pending in courts for
of tone years together. In'order to draw the attention of the District Magistrate and the Member,
F. 1. R. Board of Revenue concerned towards this state of affairs from time to time a statement should
cases in be prepared once a quarter and submitted along with the Quarterly Crime Review to concerned
courts. authorities for necessary action.

(Previous Police Order Reference No. 3 of 1957)



